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So much to plan for over the next several weeks: Purim for
kids and families, Purim for adults only (Saturday, March 7),
Fiddler on the Roof, and Passover.

I'd love to see every one in our community at one event or
maybe two. Grownups, in particular, call the Temple office
today to see if there is room at our Adult Purim Mardi Gras.
It would be so nice to wish you L'chaim over a Cajun Cocktail!

And how about Fiddler on the Roof? Our cast under the
direction of Sheri Levson has been working hard to bring us
the wonderful musical that tells the story of our ancestors in
mythic, turbulent, traditional Anatevka. On Friday, March 27,
we are even offering a Shabbat Service to precede the
evening performance.

Then comes Passover - our annual opportunity to tell the
greatest story ever told, to soak in memories and friendship,
and to proclaim the belief that goodness has an ultimate
chance to triumph. 

To help you make Passover significant, I'll once again be
offering readings and suggestions for the Seder on our 
Temple website. The material should be available in a few
days at www.sinai-temple.org. 

I am also inviting you…actually urging you…to come 
to the Passover Morning Service on Saturday, April 4 at
10:30 a.m.. 
Why does this matter to me? It matters because Passover is
the story of our people and community and we do it best
when we all come together. We need 200 people at services
because that's how important Passover is on a community
basis. We need YOU. Actually, you may even need us! To-
gether, we create a presence. Together, we feel stronger. To-
gether, we are larger than the sum of our parts. Something
intangible happens that elevates us and energizes us in a
celebratory, spiritual way.

One of my favorite teachers, Larry Hoffman, recently
challenged his students by suggesting that American Jews
squander Passover. Hoffman said we trivialize the holiday.
We replace the message of freedom and hope with nothing
more than fun and call it a day. 

Let's not do that this year. Study the Haggadah. Borrow
some haggadahs from the Temple. Worship with Cantor
Levson and me. Make it real. 

I wish you a wonderful holiday. Chag Sameach.

For Your Consideration
Rabbi Mark Dov Shapiro

Friday Evenings in March
March 6 at 6:00 p.m.
Kabbalat Shabbat - Sixty delicious minutes preceded by
snacks at 5:30 p.m.
March 13 at 6:00 p.m.
Tot Shabbat for families with children under five years of age.
March 13 at 7:30 p.m.
Shabbat Around the Table…Bring an heirloom…No prayer-
book tonight…All prayers will be "visual." See page 4.
March 20 at 6:00 p.m.
Kidz Kabbalat – Shabbat dinner and service for families with
children in Kg and Grades 1 and 2.
March 20 at 7:30 p.m.
Congregational Shabbat Service
March 27 at 6:00 p.m. (Fiddler follows.)
Make it a full evening. Services at 6 p.m. followed by Fiddler
on the Roof. Experience a full evening of "Sabbath Prayer."

Friday Evenings in April
April 3 - The First Seder
Chag Sameach - Happy Passover - No service at Sinai this
evening.
April 10 at 7:30 p.m.
Passover has "passed" when Shabbat arrives today. 
Breathe deeply. Light Shabbat candles at Sinai tonight.
April 17 at 6:00 p.m.
Tot Shabbat for families with children under five years of age.
April 17 at 7:30 p.m.
Unplug from your week. Renew yourself at services.
April 24 at 7:30 p.m.
Men of Sinai will participate in the service as we honor this
year’s recipient of the Rabbi Herman E. Snyder Award. 
See page xx.

Saturday Mornings
Torah Study at 9:00 a.m. & Shabbat Service 
at 10:15 a.m.
(Bnai Mitzvah services starting at 10:30 a.m.)
Mazal Tov to Bar Mitzvah
March 28 - Gil Markman, son of Eyal Markman and 
Sonin Kwon

Please note – This bulletin is an eight-week bulletin – covering March AND April 2015.

PASSOVER BEGINS FRIDAY EVENING, APRIL 3 - PASSOVER ENDS AT SUNDOWN, FRIDAY, APRIL 10 
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From the Executive Committee…
My Dear Friends ! 

NO, it is not a thankless job ! Not infrequently I am
asked ( or actually told! ) that being President of the 
Temple is a thankless job. In fact I feel a huge sense of 
accomplishment and satisfaction for all that I have tried 
to do as President of our wonderful community. But more
importantly, many of you have thanked me profusely and 
I have never received  correspondence ( mail or email ) or
phone calls or had face to face conversations which have
made me feel unhappy or discouraged that I took on this
job. However it is now time for Sinai to move on with new
leadership. My dear friend Susanne Simon is chairing our
Nominating Committee and has assured me that we will
have a very talented slate of officers and board members to
present to the Congregation at our June Annual Meeting. 

There are projects that are pushing forward which will
greatly benefit Sinai Temple and the Greater Springfield
Jewish Community. Remember that Cell Tower I informed
you about last year? Well, it is alive and well and slowly
going through the Zoning and Permitting process of the
Springfield City Council. Rich Seldow is our liaison with 
Verizon and I thank him for his sage advice and attention 
to this project. Remember the Sinai Temple- Temple Beth El
Religious School Task Force? It is alive and well also! I am
confident with our new Co-Chair Beth Chafetz and her
committee along with a new consultant Terry Rosenberg
that we will develop an educational experience that will 
excite the members of both of our congregations and
hopefully entice non members to be part of the new 
adventure. 

Just thinking that I am writing for the Spring March -
April Bulletin warms me up as I again watch snow falling
outside of my den window.  Stomping out Haman’s name
in 2 weeks and dreaming of crossing the Red Sea in just 6
weeks reminds me that Spring is near and new growth is
sure to come. I am looking forward to the future of Sinai
Temple. 

Jeff Cossin, President
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Slightly Crazy Jewish Style
Purim Arrives 

Wednesday, March 4 at 6 p.m.
Laughs, History, and Dinner Included

For Adults!
In the spirit of Spring and Purim!

A Sinai Mardi Gras
With spirits and food

Saturday, March 7

Notes From the Cantor
In the spring of 1978, I had the opportunity to be in 

the chorus of the San Jose Civic Light Opera production of 
Fiddler on the Roof. I was one of the sons in Anatevka; one
of the two young boys brought in by Yente at the end of
the show as a possible match for Tevye’s youngest daughters.
Theodore Bikel starred as Tevye in that production. He
made quite an impression on me! This March, I will have
the awesome and extraordinary privilege of playing the role
of Tevye for Sinai Temple’s production of Fiddler on the Roof!
Theo’s shadow still looms large in my memory, but I will 
do my best to do justice to this iconic character of Yiddish
literature and the American Musical Theater. Please support
the show in any way that you can: volunteer to help out in
some way, publicize the show to your friends and co-workers,
and, of course, buy a ticket and come see the show! 
“Tradition!”

And, right after Fiddler, it will be time to get ready for
Pesach. The first morning of Passover is always a big event
here at Sinai Temple, and this year it falls on Shabbat! So…
I need LOTS of adult singers to help me out that morning.
We will have one (That’s right: ONE!) quick rehearsal on
Wednesday evening, April 1st. (No fooling!) As always, no
previous choral experience is necessary to sing with the
Sinai Temple Adult Choir! I’ll have CDs and/or mp3 files for
people, so you can practice the music as you clean and
cook. Please join me at 7:30 that Wednesday evening to go
over some new music and beloved favorites to help make
our Pesach morning celebration particularly festive! 

As the Good Book says,

“Ivdu et Hashem B’simcha! Serve the Holy One with JOY!”

Cantor Martin “Tevye” Levson 
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Once Upon an Heirloom:
Have You Got Something Special
in your Home?
Friday, March 13 at 7:30 p.m.

Do you have a cherished heirloom? 
A Kiddush cup used at family weddings, a
prayerbook carried through the Holocaust, or a bracelet passed from grandmother
to mother to daughter on the day of a Bat Mitzvah.
On Friday, March 13, bring your Jewish heirloom to services and share the story. 
Heirlooms do not need to be fancy or expensive. 
Their value lies in their story.
Almost like a Seder, the service will take place around tables in the auditorium 
with all prayers projected on our screen. A visual and conversational evening.
For more information, contact Maggie Cohn at 565-2424 
magmag40@telecomguru.org OR Laura Jackson at 617-447-3537
laura.a.jackson@gmail.com.

VOTE ARZA
(The Association of Reform Zionists of America)

Representing Reform Judaism
In the 2015 World Zionist Organization Elections

Voting for ARZA means voting for a liberal approach towards Jewish life in Israel. 
It means millions of dollars being directed toward the kind of Jewish expression 

we take for granted in our community. Voting ARZA means modern 
Jewish opportunities for all Israelis.

Voting is happening NOW through April 30th, 2015. 
The processing fee is $10.00 USD ($5.00 USD for anyone under 30) and 

offsets the cost of conducting the election.
You can vote today by visiting the Sinai website.

www.sinai-temple.org
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Purim on the Roof?
Fiddler Meets Shushan?
It's Fiddler and Purim
Haman, Esther, and Mordecai
All Together for This Year's
Topsy Turvy Megillah 
Reading and Dinner
Wednesday, March 4 at 6 p.m.

WEAR A COSTUME
Bring a box of Macaroni and Chees for your gregger/noisemaker 

(to be donated afterward to the hungry in Springfield)

Dinner served by Men and Women of Sinai after the Megillah Reading
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COME PRAY...COME FILL
THE SANCTUARY PASSOVER MORNING

Saturday, April 4 at 10:30 a.m. (Luncheon to follow.)
This grand service will include special holiday music and an extra opportunity to 

explore the appeal of our great spring festival.

YIZKOR AND CONCLUDING SERVICE
Friday, April 10 at 10:30 a.m.

We dedicate new plaques on our yahrzeit board and bid farewell to Passover.
A luncheon follows the service.

Are you getting bored with the same old prayers at your Seder?
Starting March 15, visit our website. www.sinai-temple.org Rabbi Shapiro has collected and added on to a large Sinai 
collection of readings, games, and ideas that can bring new life to your Seder.

Would you like to be known as someone who enjoyed a good meal, or as someone who 
helped provide others with something to eat?
As the Passover Seder approaches with all of its food, food, food, would you consider sharing some of your 
good fortune with others? 
Your Passover contribution to the Temple’s Isaiah Hunger Fund will be forwarded to people in Springfield who do 
not have enough money to eat at all. Feel better over your matzah balls by remembering tzedakah. All funds donated 
to the Isaiah Hunger Fund go directly to the hungry in our community. www.sinai-temple.org

A Place at Your Table
The Ritual Committee wants to offer local college students who are away from home the opportunity for a home seder on
Friday evening, April 3. If you would be willing to host a student (or two) from Springfield College, Baypath, or Western
New England, please call the Temple office. 736-3619. 

Starting March 15…Looking for a new App? Sinai has the Haggadah App for Your Seder This year!
And it won’t cost you a cent!
We’ve got over 100 copies of the Reform movement’s modern Passover Haggadah just waiting for you to borrow and use.
It’s like a library. PLUS we have a family Haggadah and 20 copies of a NEW HAGGADAH, also published by the Reform
movement. We’ve got them all. We want you to use them. Borrow 5, 10, 15 or as many as you need for your Seder.
Visit the Temple office Monday to Friday or see Tina in the Library on Sunday mornings. 

Purim Carnival for the
Whole Community
Sunday, March 1 from 12:30 - 3 pm
At the JCC
Everyone is welcome to dress in costume and attend the
annual Community-wide Purim Carnival. This year's theme
is SHUSHAN PURIM. Wear a costume that reflects royalty
and join the festivities. Free and open to the public. 
Activities include inflatables and games ($12 for an all-day
pass), photo opportunity with King Ahasuerus and Queen
Esther, magician and clown show. Food will be available for
purchase.

Prospective New Members
for Sinai Temple:

You Can Help Build the Congregation
Every year people relocate to the greater Springfield area,
or people who have lived in the area consider joining a
Temple. Often these people, friends, colleagues, neighbors
or relatives ask current members about Sinai Temple. You
can help the Temple recruit these interested people by 
referring them to the Temple office. We are very interested
in recruiting new members.
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Tales from Judaism’s Mystical Tradition
Saturday, March 21 from 9 to 10 a.m.
Rabbi Devorah Jacobson
You’ve heard of Kabbalah? Perhaps you’ve heard about the
Zohar? Rabbi Jacobson will present stories from mystical
and Chasidic tradition inviting us to discover new ways to
understand Judaism. Rabbi Jacobson’s teaching is made
possible by a gift from the family of the late Ruth Webber
who loved adult learning. 

Monthly Morning Service
Wednesdays, March 4 and April 1 at 7:30 a.m.
A chance to start your day with a different focus. We meet
on the bimah for a service of 20 minutes. Breakfast follows.
The feeling of togetherness is wonderful. Those who need
to leave for the rest of the day are free no later than 8:15 a.m.
Future "morning minyan" services will take place on
Wednesdays, May 6 and June 3.

Special Service and Theater Evening!
Friday, March 27, Starting at 6 p.m.
This is unusual! A special opportunity to put Shabbat and
Fiddler on the Roof together. The Temple service will take
place in the sanctuary at 6 p.m. Those who wish can then
proceed directly to the Fiddler performance at 7:30 p.m.
(Tickets for this Shabbat performance must be purchased in
advance. No tickets will be sold at the door; refreshments
will be included as part of your ticket price for that evening
only.) 

Sinai Readers Book Club
We are taking a break this spring for a possible reorganiza-
tion. In the meantime, you might enjoy “A Bintel Brief:
Love and Longing in Old New York” by Liana Finck, a
charming and quick read; or “Enchantress -A Novel of Rav
Hisda’s Daughter” by Maggie Anton, which “weaves to-
gether Talmudic lore, ancient Jewish magic, and a timeless
love story set in fourth-century Babylonia; or “The Hilltop”
an intriguing novel by a young Israeli novelist Assaf Gavron
about the widely varying cast of characters swirling around
a West Bank settlement.

TGIT - Thank God, It’s Torah!
Come Learn Every Saturday at 9 a.m.
Exercise your brain. Enjoy the bagels. If you want to touch
base with Judaism’s basics, Torah Study is for you. Come
once or come occasionally. Newcomers welcome. No prior
knowledge necessary. 

Take Back Your Time: Rediscover Shabbat
Go to www.sinai-temple.org. On our home page, you’ll 
see the link Rediscover Shabbat. You’ll find the blessings for
Friday night, music plus other sources. 

Adult Opportunities

Champagne, Chocolate, and 
Blessings
Friday, May 1
At the 6:00 p.m. Shabbat Service
Sinai Temple’s Caring Community happily invites you
To a ceremony celebrating
Your special wedding anniversary in 2015!
If you were married in 2010, 2005, 2000, 1995,
1990, 1985, 1980, 1975,
1970, 1965, 1960, 1955
Please join Rabbi Shapiro and Cantor Levson
On Friday, May 1 at 6 p.m.
The Rabbi and Cantor will honor you as a group with 
blessings, sweet wine, & chocolates. RSVP to Robin
Blanchette Gage, Rabbi’s Assistant, 736-3619, ext. 100

The Caring Community of Sinai
Temple Invites all Sinai Senior
Members To a Passover Luncheon
Tuesday, April 7 at 12:00 noon
Featuring a festival of music and memory. 
We’ll revisit the greatest songs, plays, and movies
from Rogers and Hammerstein. 
You’ll be dancing in your seats!
There is no charge for this wonderful luncheon. 
RSVP to the Temple office, 736-3619, no later than
Monday, March 30

Make donations through Sinai ONLINE!!!
www.sinai-temple.org

You learn about someone’s success or someone’s sadness. You want to make a contribution but it’s so much trouble to
write a check. Now you can skip the check and the snail mail. Go to Sinai’s website www.sinai-temple.org and make the
donation to any one of our funds ONLINE. 
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Coming Soon To Venues Nearby: The
Pioneer Valley Jewish Film Festival! 
April 12 to April 26

The TENTH annual Pioneer Valley Jewish Film Festival of-
fers a two-week run with 19 fabulous films plus guest
speakers.

Watch for Bethlehem, winner of six Israeli Academy
Awards, which follows the complex relationship between a
Mossad agent and his Palestinian informant; Run Boy Run,
directed by Pepe Danquart, which tells the true story of a
Polish boy’s fight for survival during the Holocaust; and 24
Days, a thriller about the kidnapping of a French Jew that
sheds light on contemporary European anti-Semitism. 

Other notable films at this year’s festival will include the
New England premiere of My Italian Secret: The Forgotten
Heroes, which tells the story of Tour de France cycling
champion Gino Bartali and other Italians who saved lives
during World War II; Cupcakes, a feel-good, kitschy musical
comedy from celebrated Israeli director Eytan Fox; and
Zero Motivation, a smart, cynical and charming comedy
that won the top prize of Best Narrative Feature at the
2014 Tribeca Film Festival. 

The Pioneer Valley Jewish Film Festival is produced by the
Springfield Jewish Community Center and is funded in part 
by a grant from the Harold Grinspoon Foundation. For ticket
information, schedules, and trailers visit www.pvjff.org or 
contact the Springfield JCC, 1160 Dickinson St, Springfield, 
MA 01108.

Learning and Praying with our
Neighbors at Temple Beth El

This Spring brings us two opportunities to join forces
with Temple Beth El. 

On Saturday evening, May 23, we will be welcoming
the holiday of Shavuot at Temple Beth El with study, 
worship, and good food. 

On Tuesday, June 16, our Caring Community is planning
the first-ever joint Seniors Luncheon. Members of Temple
Beth El will be invited to lunch and conversation at Sinai
Temple. Details will follow soon.

For High School and College students
A Summer Program Making Money;
The Susan M. Broh Tikkun Olam 
Award Applications due Wednesday, April 1

This summer Sinai Temple invites students to get 
involved with tikkun olam – repairing the world.We would
like to underwrite students who choose to spend their 
summer in a project that enriches the world.Interested 
students can get involved by thinking of a project or an
area of interest related to tikkun olam/fixing the world. 
Applications should be in the mail.Call the office if you
haven’t received one.Those who are selected will be paid 
a salary of approximately $9.00 an hour.(College students
living outside the Pioneer Valley are welcome to find a 
project wherever they’ll be spending the summer.)

Why is the Temple offering this program?We began this
program to honor the memory of Susan M. Broh, a Temple
member who died in September 2001.Susan began her 
career of “tikkun olam” by dedicating two years of her life
to the Peace Corps.After that, Susan devoted her professional
and volunteer life to making this world 
a better place.She believed passionately in the Jewish 
obligation of pursuing justice.Susan’s friends and family
have created this program to honor her memory and to 
encourage other Jews to strive for holiness as Jews must 
always do.

Message from Heather Sullivan
Director of Education

Thank you so much to all who participated in our
“Warm the Winter” fundraising efforts. The school raised
over $550.00! Half was donated to the Valley Opportunity
Council Fuel Assistance Program and half was donated to
our scholarship fund to help some families with tuition
costs.

In the spirit of giving, our school recently kicked off the
“Great Tzedakah Challenge” friendly fundraising event.
Each class is collecting tzedakah each week, in the hope to
be the class with the most tzedakah for Rachel’s Table at
the end of the semester. The class with the most tzedakah
in May will be invited to a bagel and hot cocoa breakfast
with Rabbi. So far, this friendly competition has proven to
be a success. In just the first week of competition, the
weekly school tzedakah average more than doubled what it
had been during the first semester. I want to reiterate that
this is a friendly competition, used to excite our students
and remind them to bring in tzedakah. By no means is this
meant to be a financial strain on anyone. One teacher had
students create paper tzedakah boxes for collecting loose
change at home. So far, the kindergarten class is in first
place but it’s a close race. 

L’Shalom,
Heather

For the coming Bar and Bat Mitzvahs we have a
newly expanded selection of talises. There is some-
thing for every taste.

Purim is on the way!  We'll have masks, crowns
and books for all to have fun with.

And soon after that will come Passover. There will
be Seder plates - largest area selection  - Elijah and
Miriam cups ,washing cups, Haggadahs, toys, games,
hostess gifts and so very much more.

Do come to see what will make your seder perfect.
Thais Fischel - 786-9577

JUDAICA GIFT SHOP CORNER



www.sinai-temple.org 9

As I am writing this, there is nearly 3 feet of snow on
the ground with still more expected this week-end; by the
time you are reading this, I sure hope that the snowfall has
ended. On December 19th, MWOS provided the menu for
a fourth day of Chanukah dinner and service; thank you to
all who helped, especially to our sole chef Joe Berger, as
we served 273 people...the light of the candles and the
warmth of our community was shared by all.

We are sorry to report the recent loss of Sy Shotland, a
very wonderful Mensch and long-standing Board member
of MWOS/MOS/Brotherhood. We were privileged to have
him speak at our breakfast on December 7th on his WWII
experiences and CT WWII Veterans experiencing U.S. War
Memorials.

On Sunday, February 1st Rabbi Saul Perlmutter, who 
directed the Hillel at UMass Amherst for 40 years and who
is currently Rabbi of Congregation Sons of Zion, gave an
outstanding talk at the Men and Women of Sinai’s break-
fast on The Environment, Jewish Values, and Their Real-Life 

Application. It was part of Sinai’s Green Day put on by
the Social Action Committee and its Chair Richard Segool.

MWOS will be serving Purim dinner on March 4th. 
We will have a breakfast and speaker on April 12th. 
Dates have not yet been set for our annual evenings with
the Rabbi and with the Cantor which may take place
sometime in April to early June. 

I am privileged to announce that this year’s nominees
for the Rabbi Herman E. Snyder Award are Bea Hano and
Mark Stone. Please see the accompanying insert on our
honorees for 2015/5775 and the Award Dinner and 
presentation on Friday, May 29th!! 

I want to thank all of you who have already joined
MWOS this year and all those who have pitched in to help
us in any way. If you have not yet joined, we would love to
have you. Please come to some of these events and give
us a try. I hope that you will agree that this is another
“happening” year in our support of the Sinai community!!

Jack Henrie  
President, Men and Women of Sinai

The Men and Women of Sinai

The Scroll of Life
The Scroll of Life is a work of art in the Oneg Shabbat
Room. It was created by Presentations Gallery of New York.
The Isaiah quote at the bottom of the Scroll was taken from
the Yom Kippur Haftarah as an expression of hope.

The Scroll has space on it so that Sinai members can 
commemorate either joyous events or memorialize loved
ones. Each contribution of a plaque on the Scroll will be
used to enrich the life and strength of Sinai. The cost of
each plaque is $200. The inscription may be 3-4 lines with
a maximum of 27 spaces per line.

A HOME CEREMONY - FOR REMEMBERING THE HOLOCAUST 
FROM RABBI SHAPIRO

Dear Friends:
When Yom HaShoah (Holocaust Memorial Day) starts on the 27th of Nisan, the evening of Wednesday, April 15,
there is something simple and beautiful which you can do to commemorate the Holocaust. You can purchase and light a
Yahrzeit/Memorial Candle in your home. At that time, you might want to have a moment of silence, use the prayer that
follows, or create something of your own. A limited number of candles will be available at the Temple office if you wish 
to pick one up there. You can also purchase a candle at a grocery store.

A Prayer for Lighting the "Holocaust Candle"
I/we light this memorial candle in order not to forget the lives of the Jewish men, women, and children who are symbolized by 
its flame. They were brutalized for no reason; their lives were taken in cruelty. May we be inspired to learn about our six million
brothers and sisters as individuals and as communities; and may we recall not only the terror of their deaths, but the splendor 
of so many of their lives. May the memory of their lives inspire us to hallow our own lives, and to live meaningful Jewish lives so
that we may help to ensure that part of who they were always endures.

The whole truth…
And nothing but the truth…

A Deli Dinner & Conversation
with Rabbi Shapiro

For the Men & Women of Sinai

Thursday, April 30 at 6:30 p.m.
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It is with great pleasure
that the Men of Sinai 

announce the recipients
of the annual

Rabbi Herman Eliot Snyder
Service Award for the year 2015/5775

Bea Hano and Mark Stone

Please join us on

Friday night, May 29th, 2015

for Dinner provided by the 
Men and Women of Sinai

Followed by Erev Shabbat Service

As we honor the recipients for the quality 

of their many years of Service to 

Sinai Temple and the community

Dinner: 6:00 PM - Service: 7:30 PM
Cost: $10

Reservations Required by Tuesday, May 26th

Call the Sinai Temple office at 413.736.3619 or

Use the Sinai Temple website at www.sinai-temple.org
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Rabbi Shapiro and Cantor Levson with Kevin
Rhodes, Conductor of the Springfield Symphony
Orchestra. Rhodes dialogued with the Rabbi 
during Torah Study on Saturday, February 7.  


